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REMINDERS 

COMING UP 

SUNSHINE KID-NONEWHAT DID WE DO THIS WEEK? 
The students were introduced to their
handwriting book. They learned how to
write upper and lowercase Ff. The new
sight word was: I. Please add it to your
ring of words. 
 
In phonics, we are learned more about
the letters Mm and Ss. We also learned
about compound words. Ask your child
to tell you a compound word!  

The focus for math this week was
comparing numbers 0-5. The students
learned about equal, greater than and
less than. They did really well grasping
this concept. 

We finished our first module in our
reading curriculum. We read the books
Schools Around the World and Annie
Bea. We learned 3 new vocabulary
words: city, country, map. I showed the
students the classroom maps. They
thought that was fun!

In social studies we talked about our
timeline. We discussed the words; past,
present, and future. 

The students had guidance this week.
They learned about the zones of
regulation.   

Favorites: 
Food: 
Color: 
Thing at school: 
Thing at home: 

SEPTEMBER 29
Guardian Gallop 1:30 (KDG)

In your child’s Friday folder is the permission slip for the field trip. Please read it
carefully, sign, and send back as soon as possible. 

If there is a change in your child’s dismissal, please call the office before 2:15.
Earlier is actually very helpful. A lot of times I don’t even get a chance to look at
my email before 2:05.

The Guardian Gallop (Fun Run) is on Friday, September 29th. We will run at 1:30.
Parents are welcome to attend! Link above for donations.

September 18th is Cruizin’ Cones night! Proceeds go to GES!
  

OCTOBER 10 & 12
Parent/Teacher Conferences

IMPORTANT LINKS

Book Fair Ordering

Guardian Gallop Donations

GES School Facebook

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/GESguardians%E2%80%8B
https://forms.gle/hZt1UbcHX653tQc7A
https://www.facebook.com/GretnaElementary/

